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VOLUNTEERS AND VISITORS UPDATE 

Beginning January 18th, College Community parents and visitors will be allowed in our school 

buildings and classrooms to volunteer and attend classroom activities when requested or invited 

and when prior approval is granted by the teacher or principal. Current school drop-off and pick-

up procedures will remain the same. Parents may still call the office to have their children picked 

up or dropped off during the school day without having to come into the building or they may 

park and pick up or drop them off in the office.  At this time, we will not be allowing visitors for 

mealtimes.  
 

Masking is encouraged. If the school is under a mask mandate, visitors and volunteers will be 

expected to comply with that mandate. The mask mandate for school transportation is still in 

effect. Contact your building with any questions. 

 

TRANSPORTATION - DRIVER SHORTAGE 

We continue to have a major shortage of bus drivers.  Most days we have our mechanics and 

office staff, including our Transportation Director driving to cover routes.  When this occurs we 

can’t always communicate as timely as we would like in regards to late buses.  Please know that 

we are doing our best to get all students to school safely.  
 

FOOD AND NUTRITION  

We continue to battle supply chain disruptions and we are experiencing many item shortages 

which have led to menu changes.  Thank you for your patience and continued support of the 

meal program.  As a reminder, all students have access to a free breakfast meal and lunch meal 

daily, Monday- Friday, when school is in session.  (On 2-hour delay days, breakfast is not 

served.)  All students are encouraged to eat school meals.  All students have access to purchase 

la carte options such as a single carton of milk, snacks, beverages, etc.  A la carte items are not 

included with free meals.  A la carte items may be purchased with a positive meal account 

balance. 
 

We are seeing an increasing demand for vegetarian/ vegan options from students and staff.  

CCSD Food and Nutrition will soon offer meatless options such as nuggets, meatballs, and a 

vegan patty as an option on our menu. 
 

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES 

The College Community School District is looking for dedicated people who want to serve their 

community and our students. Our mission, Success for All, is embraced by our passionate 

employees who are dedicated to guiding every student on a pathway to success. If you have 

world-class talent and believe in our mission, then we want to hear from you!  
 

Click here to check out the employment opportunities.  
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